
If you have any suspicions or concerns, you can

call us anonymously on 0800 028 40 60 or contact

your Local Counter Fraud Specialist:

Your Local Counter Fraud Specialists

Matt Wilson

Mobile: 07484 040691

Email: matt.wilson@rsmuk.com

Heather Greenhowe

Mobile: 07800 617146

Email: heather.greenhowe@rsmuk.com

Every NHS Organisation has to have a qualified Local Counter Fraud Specialist 
(LCFS) to not only assist the organisation in adhering to the Fraud Standards set  
out by the NHS Counter Fraud Authority (NHS CFA), but also to investigate any 
wrong doing. Your LCFS’s at UHD are Matt Wilson and Heather Greenhowe. 

The NHS CFA estimate that the NHS is vulnerable to £1.21billion worth of Fraud 
each year, and this is only the figure we know about. Imagine what the NHS 
could do with all this extra money! The possibilities of extra staff, services and 
equipment are endless!

We are committed to the fight against NHS Fraud, but we can’t do it without 
your help. You can contact your LCFS’s directly or report anonymously and 
directly to the NHS CFA on 0800 028 4060 or here.

We will always listen if you feel unsure about anything within the Trust, no 
matter how unsure you are and your report will always be in confidence. 

https://cfa.nhs.uk/reportfraud

